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Year 3 Indian Drumming performance – Tuesday 12th September 2023 

7th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Tuesday 12th September, Year 3 will be taking part in an Indian Drumming workshop in school. This 

workshop will introduce various rhythms and beats in order to get the children engaged and children will 

learn how to use traditional Indian drums such as the Dhol. 

At 2.45pm, the children will come together in the hall and will have the opportunity to hold a performance 

to parents. We are therefore inviting parents into school at 2.40pm on Tuesday 12th September to watch 

the performance. Please sign in via the small hall, where a member of staff will greet you and bring you 

into the hall. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Ms R Hayes     Miss L Erdley 

Ms Hayes & Miss Erdley 


